

SJUSD • 2045 S. San Jacinto Avenue • San Jacinto • CA • 92583 • 951-929-7700 • www.sanjacinto.k12.ca.us • @SanJacintoUSD

HELP NAME THE DISTRICT'S NEW VIRTUAL LEARNING MAGNET SCHOOL

The Board of Trustees is requesting that residents of the San Jacinto Unified School District submit names for the new virtual learning magnet school.

The name of the school shall be in recognition of:

- Individuals, living or deceased, who have made outstanding contributions to the county or community; OR
- 2. Individuals, living or deceased, who have made contributions of state, national, or worldwide significance; OR
- 3. The geographic area in which the school building is located.

To obtain an application form, please visit our website at www.sanjacinto.k12.ca.us or contact the SJUSD Business Office at (951) 929-7700 extension 4211.

Applications must be submitted by 8:00 am on Monday, May 17, 2021 at:

San Jacinto Unified School District Office 2045 S. San Jacinto Avenue, San Jacinto, CA 92583 or by email: cbest@sanjacinto.k12.ca.us

All applications will be reviewed and the Board of Trustees will make a final decision on June 8, 2021.

For questions, please email cbest@sanjacinto.k12.caus

Dr. David Pyle, District Superintendent